
REFRACTION FEE NOTICE 

Updated: May 1st, 2022 

 

 

 

Most medical insurances will cover the examination of the health of your eyes. The refraction is the part of the 
exam where the doctor determines your glasses and/or contact lens prescription (“better 1, better 2”). This 
prescription is needed to purchase glasses or new lenses. Insurance companies usually do not consider the 
refraction a medical part of the eye examination and therefore do not cover the fee for performing a refraction.  

Please choose one of the following options about whether you would like to receive the refraction testing listed 
above. Ask us any questions you may have after you finish reading.  

___ I would like the refraction. I understand that I am responsible for the payment of $50 today. (You will be 
asked to pay now, but we can bill your insurance for an official decision on payment and will notify you if 
it is covered. If it is covered, we will either credit or refund the payment to your account.  

___  I would like the refraction, but do not bill my insurance. I understand that I am responsible for the 
payment of $50 today. 

___  I do NOT want the refraction today. I understand this choice and I am NOT responsible for payment. I 
may choose to do the refraction at a later time.  

 

______________________________________________   _______________________     
Signature of patient or authorized representative    Date  

 

______________________________________________   ________________________ 
Authorized representative’s name      Relationship 

 

   


